CORRESPONDENCE

JUL 13, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 04738-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 3:07 PM

To: '‘Rosemary Tedd'

Subject: RE: FPL rat hike

Good afternoon Mr. and Mrs. Tedd,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: Rosemary Tedd [mailto:teacher3fb@comcast.net]
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 1:43 PM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: FPL rat hike

Rosemary and Al Tedd, 6222 Falcon Dr., Englewood, 160021-E1. My husband and | are opposed to the rate hike. Our
city pension hasn't given us a cost of living raise in 7 years. Social Security isn't keeping up with the rising cost of daily
living expenses. We aren't given any options to seek alternative energy sources. We should be able to have companies
come into this state and offer solar panel rentals. Enough of the pocket lining, making the rich richer.

Sent from my iPad


FPSC Commission Clerk
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